P.O. Box 220, Brigus Newfoundland, A0A-1K0
Telephone: 528-4588 Email:admin@townofbrigus.ca Website: www.brigus.net

Water Main Shutoff

The Town of Brigus will be conducting a water main

Shut Off August 14, 2024 at 9:00 am. undil approx.

5:00 pm.

THE TOWN WATER WILL BE SHUT OFF DURING
WORK ON THE WATER AND SEWER PROJECT
ON THE CB HIGHWAY. ONCE WATER IS
RESTORED THE TOWN WILL BE ON A BOIL

ORDER. WE WILL ADVISE YOU ONCE THE BOIL
ORDER HAS BEEN LIFTED.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may issue.




